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Please keep your articles, photos and everything else coming in, this is your 

newsletter so lets make it personal to you. 
 

Send to credenhillcommunitynews@outlook.com 
 

Thanks, Liza. 

 

The CCN is kindly delivered to you by the following volunteers: 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you! 

Words from the Editor... 

Advert Size Annual Price 

1/4 page £48 

1/2 half £85 

Full page £150 

Vivien Ball June Jones Sheens Bescoby 

Amanda Lewis Deanna Pennington Kirsty Lewis & Family 

Val & Roger Bailey Sandra Stevens Margaret Tyler 

Advert Size Edition Price 

1/4 page £10 

1/2 half £15 

Full page £30 

Full rear page £50 

10 full colour editions per year are 

distributed to each house, for free, 

in the Parish of Credenhill. 
 

Listings are also included on the  

Parish website and sharing of any 

adverts through the Facebook  

page is available.  Annual Price for 12 months in the Directory of 

Service. Edition price for placement  

anywhere in the magazine for one month 

only. To advertise your business in the CCN, 

email the editor with a copy of the advert and 

your size preference. Payments must be  

completed before the advert will be  

published. No CCN editions in January and 

August. Email for any further information. 
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clerk@credenhill-pc.org.uk 

07956 447056 

www.credenhill-pc.org.uk 

Two Parish Councillor Vacancies 
 

We need your help more than ever! 

Are you be interested in joining the Parish Council?  

For more information please get in touch. 

Next Meeting 
 

It is uncertain at the time of going to print whether the next meeting will be held 
virtually or in person; we will assume virtually for the purpose of this publication 
however this is subject to change. Please check the parish council website or no-
tice board 3 days before the meeting date for the latest information. 

 

The press and members of the public are invited to the Annual General Meeting 
followed by an Ordinary Parish Council Meeting to be held by 

LIVE Video Conference on 19th May 2021 from 19:00. 
You will be able to attend the meeting as follows: 

 

Facebook Page 
https://www.facebook.com/Credenhill/ 

 

YouTube channel 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC4JGYUbwTzS_lIls27KVFqg 

 

Any comments/questions made on the live stream during the meeting will be  

answered in public question time. 

Council Tax—Parish Council Precept 

It is disappointing to see that the amount of precept required from each 

property has increased by 3% even thought the total amount that the 

Parish Council has remained the same between last year and this year. 

Herefordshire Council have confirmed that this is because the number  of 

properties now eligible for Council Tax Benefit in the Parish has increased, 

either from job losses or a reduction in income meaning that individuals 

now meet the qualifying threshold to receive the benefits. Therefore the 

number of properties that the precept is paid by has reduced. 

https://www.facebook.com/Credenhill/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC4JGYUbwTzS_lIls27KVFqg
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clerk@credenhill-pc.org.uk 

07956 447056 

www.credenhill-pc.org.uk 

The Future of the Roman Park 

So far the Parish Council are in agreement that the park facilities need to be 
improved and together with the help of an architect and play equipment 
providers as well as input from residents we have come up with a number 
of different plans. 
None of these designs are final and any final design will be subject to ob-
taining funding. It is likely that the final scheme will be delivered in stages. 

The Governments objectives post COVID mean that funding will be  
available through Sports England as well as the Lottery and other schemes. 
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clerk@credenhill-pc.org.uk 

07956 447056 

www.credenhill-pc.org.uk 

Aim: To create an inclusive local place, for all to be, with things to do for 
everyone; and to encourage health, fitness, and mental wellbeing. 

We need your help to make this happen! We are looking for  
Trustees to setup a group to help raise funds that the Parish Council as a 
public body are unable to — Parish Councils cannot access the funds that 

a charity can! 
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clerk@credenhill-pc.org.uk 

07956 447056 

www.credenhill-pc.org.uk 

As well as the new equipment we will be looking to plant more trees,  
add benches and  possibly a nature trail walk around the perimeter. 
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clerk@credenhill-pc.org.uk 

07956 447056 

www.credenhill-pc.org.uk 

We have engaged a number of Play Providers whose equipment and ideas 
vary significantly; as does cost, longevity of the products and therefore 

long term sustainability in terms of end of life replacement. 
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clerk@credenhill-pc.org.uk 

07956 447056 

www.credenhill-pc.org.uk 

Gym Equipment features highly on most surveys we do. Items start from 

£1000 for simple items, to £3800 for item A below. 
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clerk@credenhill-pc.org.uk 

07956 447056 

www.credenhill-pc.org.uk 

 

Initially we have tried to “Theme” areas that are relatable to the vast 
history in Credenhill: Roman Credenhill, Celtic Hill Fort, 

The Old Steam Train Station, RAF & SAS. 
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clerk@credenhill-pc.org.uk 

07956 447056 

www.credenhill-pc.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Engaging with Teens and Younger Children during the project will be a key  
part of the consultation process, If you and/or your children are interested  

in getting involved then look out for events this year where you can give  
your ideas or thoughts on what we have so far. You can always message  

us on the Facebook page or email the clerk. 
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clerk@credenhill-pc.org.uk 

07956 447056 

www.credenhill-pc.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
As well as the old favourites we want to invest in new ideas. Free Running 

or Parkour has become a popular way for teens to exercise and has the 
“Who Dares Wins” feel about it! 

 

Funding 
The quotes received for the full project range from £250k to £380k.  
 

Current Reserve: At present we have a reserve of £28k 
 

Section 106: When new homes are built in the village there will be a requirement 
for the developer to contribute £868.00 per open market dwelling built (which  
excludes 35% affordable homes). So for the 69 homes approved to be build at the 
rear of Orchard House, this project will received £39k. If the 100 homes  
development is approved south of the A480 then a further £56k will be received 
from that development. 
 

Grants: Sports England run annual grant schemes that many aspects of the project 
would be able to access; the last scheme was for £50k. The Big Lottery Fund also 
distributes large grants that we can access. 
 

Fund Raising Events: Perhaps you could raise funds towards the project?   
 

Next Steps: We need to form a charity to raise funds for the project and we need 
Trustees to form a charity… Please get in touch with us if you are interested 
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The Vicar’s Letter 

 

Dear Friends 
 

After the death of Prince Philip I was reminded of how,  
sometimes, we only fully appreciate someone once they are  
gone from our lives.  We have heard so much following his death 
about the life, passions, personality and character of Prince Philip - things that most 
of us were completely unaware of.  Often it's only in obituaries and eulogies that 
we get a far fuller picture of someone. 
 

We might say that we don't really know what Jesus is like, but if we read the New 
Testament we will get such an insight into his character.  There we learn about his 
compassionate nature, his perfect moral standards that we can aspire to, his  
forgiving heart, his ability and willingness to encourage others to 'get out of the 
boat' and do what they can do, and his love of a good party!  Also we see his  
extraordinary selflessness, his courage and strength, his focus on strong  
relationships, his willingness to see the best in everyone and accept them just as 
they are.  We see his kindness and willingness to stop and listen to people and help 
them in their pain and time of need, his ability to transform people's lives, and so 
much more! 
 

If you feel that you don't really know what Jesus is like, why not take some time to 
read about his life in the Bible?  The great thing is that we can get to know him at 
any stage of our lives because although he has physically gone, he is still very much 
with us in Spirit! 
 

We are very much relieved to be back in church every Sunday at 10.00am at the 
moment, but as things gradually come back to normal the time of our Sunday  
service might also change.  Details will be on the church notice-boards.  
 

I would like to thank Robert (you know who you are!) for the work he does for us in 
our churchyard - which he does as his contribution to his local church.  If anyone 
else is interested in helping us practically we would love to know!  It would be good 
to get our windows cleaned at some point because I don’t think they have been 
cleaned for over 20 years!  I would also like to thank Donna Jones for setting up the 
Easter egg trail at the churchyard and also everyone who took part. 
 

The month of May sees the Rogation Days, when we pray for planted crops and for 
farms and agriculture in general, and it is also Ascension Day on the 13th and  
Pentecost just ten days later and that heralds the end of our Easter celebrations. 
   

With every blessing, 
 

Rana 
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The Vicar’s Letter continued... 

 
 

Church Services 
 

Every Sunday at 10.00am - Sunday Worship.  
St Mary’s Church, Credenhill 

 

Also livestreamed from The Magnis Group Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/710895009243384/?ref=bookmarks 

From our Registers - Funerals 
 

19th March Hereford Crematorium Joyce Gwilliam of Credenhill Court 
31st March Credenhill churchyard funeral of Gladys May Boucher 

 

HEREFORDSHIRE HEADWAY 
Headway House, Trenchard Avenue, 

Credenhill, Hereford HR4 7DX 
 

Are you interested in Volunteering? 
 

If you have any spare time and would like to get involved with helping  
others, then maybe we are what you are looking for! 

 

We are in need of people to help in the wood workshop and garden 
or to just help out generally. 

 

For more information, please contact us on: 

Tel. 01432 761000 or email info@herefordshire-headway.co.uk 

Celebrating Hereford's 900th anniversary of the May Fair, the  
Art Gallery will have an exhibition as part of a city-wide programme  

of exhibitions and events relating to fairs. 
 

18 May-23 June 2021 
Tuesday to Friday 10am-12noon, Saturday 10am-12noon 

At Hereford Museum and Art Gallery 
Broad Street, Hereford, HR4 9AU 

FREE ENTRY 
 

Please check with the Hereford Museum and Art Gallery  for  
updates about events, closures etc. 

mailto:info@herefordshire-headway.co.uk
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Credenhill Social 

& Sports Club 
01432 760600 

We are pleased to announce that we are planning to re-open, 
subject to the relaxation of government restrictions on 

17th May 2021. 
 

We will of course still be subject to the rule of six and  
social distancing must be observed at all times  

– remember your masks! 
 

We are now required to record every individual that  
enters, we can no longer accept details of a single  

member representing a group. 
 

A new QR code will be displayed that adheres to this rule, 
please use this as you enter if possible. 

  
There will be membership renewal forms to record and  

update everyone’s details during their first visit.  
 

The cost of a renewal for 2021 only has been reduced 
to: 

 

Single £4.00    OAP £3.00. 
 

New members are also very welcome to join at  
the normal rates. 

 
Membership payments will be added to the value of your 

first order.  
 

We are really looking forward to seeing you all soon and  
appreciate your continued support. 

 
Credenhill Social & Sports Club  
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Important Information 
 

Closure hours are 9.30-2.30pm on the 5th May to accommodate the parents on 
the school run. 
 
Residents and St Mary’s School should have received communication from Welsh 
Water previously. 
  
There will be an information board with the permit Number and Welsh  
Water contact details if anyone has any concerns during the works. 

The Knife Angel is a stunning 27ft, 3.5 ton sculpture of an angel, made 
out of 100,000 confiscated knives received from 43 Police Forces 
across the UK. 
 

It is a National Monument Against Violence and Aggression and will 
be located in the West End of Hereford Cathedral on 14 June 2021. 
 

During the Knife Angel’s visit, The Knife Angel Hereford Team will run 
a series of workshops and interactive event. 
 

For more information, visit knifeangelhereford.co.uk 
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As bulbs fade and herbaceous borders grow in leaps and bounds, it is now 
clear that summer is approaching. Sowing and planting out bedding can 
begin, depending on regional weather variations, and you can take  
softwood cuttings. It's also time to get back into the lawn mowing regime, 
as the lawn will be loving the warmer temperatures this month brings.  
 

Top 10 jobs this month 
 

1. Watch out for late frosts and protect tender plants. 
 

2. Earth up potatoes and promptly plant any still remaining. 
 

3. Plant out summer bedding at the end of the month (except in cold areas) 
 

4. Water early and late to get the most out of your water, recycle water          
when possible. 
 

5. Regularly hoe off weeds. 
 

6. Open greenhouse vents and doors on warm days. 
 

7. Mow lawns weekly. 
 

8. Check for nesting birds before clipping hedges. 
 

9. Lift and divide overcrowded clumps of daffodils and other spring  
flowering bulbs. 
 

10. Watch out for viburnum beetle and lily beetle grubs. 
 
 

 

Summer is on the way! 

For more information go to RHS.org.uk 
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 St Michael’s Hospice Plant Fair  4 - 5 June 
 

  St Michael’s Hospice has announced the return of its Plant Fair. 
  The two-day horticultural fundraiser, sponsored by Lyonshall  
  Nurseries, will take place on Friday 4th and Saturday 5th June,  
  and promises to be a celebration of the joy of gardening. 
 
Held in the beautiful Hospice gardens in Bartestree, just outside Hereford, 
visitors can explore a wide range of trade stands and community-grown 
plant stalls. To build on the success of previous years though, the Hospice is 
asking for help. 
  
If you are sowing seeds, growing-on plug plants or dividing your perennials 
during lockdown, and would be able to donate half a dozen plants, St 
Michael’s would love to receive them. Organisers will accept all sorts of 
plants, and only ask that you label them clearly. For tomato plants, please 
include their variety. 
 
If you would like to help the Hospice by  
growing plants, please contact Event  
Organiser, Gaynor Warren  
on 01432 852630 or email her at  
gwarren@smhospicehereford.org  
and she will let you know when and how to 
deliver them to the Hospice. 
 
For further information, including details of a Garden Container competition 
open to all ages, visit st-michaels-hospice.org.uk 
 

St Michael’s Hospice Open Gardens 
 

If you’re in need of some garden inspiration, then a trip to one of our Open 
Gardens events might be just the thing for you. 
 
The beautiful Whitfield Estate, near Wormbridge, opens for us on Sunday, 
16th May when you’ll have the chance to see 15 acres of formal and  
informal gardens, packed with history. 

mailto:gwarren@smhospicehereford.org
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  Hellens Garden Festival in Much Marcle, which raises thou 
 sands of pounds for St Michael’s each year, returns on  

  12th-13th June. The Old Rectory in Thruxton welcomes you to 
 its 4 acre garden on 23rd June where visitors will find unusual 
 perennials, a burgeoning arboretum, wildlife pond and a  

  collection of heritage fruit trees. More gardens will be  
  announced in due course.  
 

Full information is available at www.st-michaels-hospice.org.uk 
 

You can also visit St Michael’s at the Hergest Spring Fair near Kington on 
Monday 3rd May where the Hospice will host a St Michael’s Hospice stall. 

CREDENHILL FRIENDSHIP CLUB 
 

It is sad that we lost one of our long time Members this month,  

Reg Chant.  We wish his family well at this difficult time.   
 

I can’t see us meeting up anytime soon as I’m sure you already know.  So 

keep busy and safe and ring if you need anything.  
 

Trevor Collins 

07813651460 

Hereford Couriers Running Club  

is celebrating its 40th anniversary this year! 
 

As a club we are collecting anything that goes as far back as 1981  

to the present day. We feel the history of the club is an important  

part of Herefordshire. 
 

If anyone has any memorabilia remotely relating to Hereford Couriers  

Running Club such as photos, club kit, newspaper clippings, medals,  

result sheets etc please get in touch. Email Gitta67@aol.com. 
 

Thank you, 

Gitta Ferguson, Hereford Couriers Running Club  

mailto:Gitta67@aol.com
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 Sponsored by  

SPACES AVAILABLE 

Sun 2.30 til 5.00pm 

occasional Fri evenings 7.30pm 
 

Fees: Joining fee £10 
 

     Costume £10 
 

 Weekly £2 

Charity 2021 

Collections for St Michael’s Hospice 

take place after every performance. 

 

Val 01432 760115 

Betty 07954 081999 

Facebook: @magnadramagroup 

Twitter: @magnadrama 

YouTube: magna presents 

Instagram: @magnaperformingarts 

Email: info@magnapresents.co.uk 

Website: www.magnapresents.co.uk 

Magna Performing Arts are doing all 
we can to keep meetings Covid  
secure with guidance from Local  

Government and NODA.  
 

We are always looking for actors, 
backstage crew and sound & light 

technicians to join our group. 

YOUNG MAGNA 

8-16 YRS 

Magna Wants You!  
 

Are you interested in joining either group? 
 

Email Betty on magnadrama79@yahoo.com 

Our welcome back production will be in October. 
A retelling of the magical story of the Nutcracker, based on the  

original story by Hoffman, our version is entitled… 
  

CLARA’S DREAM 
 

Conjuring up all the magic of Christmas Eve, with a mysterious  
magician, toys that come to life, a handsome nutcracker Prince, 
a beautiful ballet dancing Sugar Plum Fairy and an enchanting  

and enchanted little girl ,Clara .  
 

We are excited to begin rehearsals: 
 

Young Magna on Sunday April 25th at 2.30pm 
Magna Tuesday 18th May at 7.30pm  

Magna meet 
Tuesdays 7.30pm 
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THE HALL IS FOR HIRE 

When we re-open, we are looking for enthusiastic people to start new 

groups in our newly decorated Hall during weekdays. We have availability 

each weekday afternoon and mornings, except for Friday. 
 

If you are an organiser of a keep fit or yoga group, children’s group, mums 

and tots, art group, gardening group or any other community interest 

group we would love you to take a look at the Hall. It has a large parking 

space and is light and airy plus not too expensive to hire . 

EASYFUNDRAISING.CO.UK 

By logging into this site each time you shop online, we can receive a  

donation, alternatively, please contact the Hall Treasurer, David McKirdy to 

make a donation and he will give you have the details. 

Email: davidmckirdy@aol.com   Phone: 07919 448312 

THE LATEST RENOVATIONS 
We are pleased to say that the next major phase of our  

renewals and renovation project will begin on May 29th  

with the installation of a new Heating system.  

Making sure future users will have controllable thermal heat. 

POLLING DAY 6TH MAY  

Polling for the new police commissioner will be held on  

Thursday May 6th in Credenhill Community Hall  

GOOD NEWS - GROUPS TO START UP AGAIN  
Beaver Scouts return Tuesday 20th April  

Cubs and Scouts on Thursday 22nd April  

Young Magna Sunday 25th April. 

Usual Times for all groups  
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Betty Morris, Booking Secretary  

07954 081999   

magnadrama79@yahoo.com 

www.credenhillcommunityhall.org.uk 

Day  Group Leader Contact Details 

Tuesday 

6 - 7.15pm 
Beavers 

Bethany  

Norwood 

07971 683203 
mrsbn@hotmail.co.uk 

Tuesday 

7.30 - 10pm  

Magna  

Performing Arts 
Val Lewis 07826 256541 

Wednesday 

5.30 - 8.30pm 
Slimming World Miakala Davis 07471 890009  

Thursday 

6 - 7.30pm 
Cubs Karen Jones 

 01432 760591  

Kingslandcubscouts 

@googlemail.com 

Thursday 

7.30 - 9pm 
Scouts Marcus Terry 

07955 790580  

marcusiant@aol.com 

Friday 

10 - 12noon 
Crafty Knitters Corrie Smissen 07789 401151 

Friday 

7.30 - 9pm 

Magna/ 

Young Magna 
Betty Morris 07954 081999 

Sunday Young Magna Betty Morris 07954 081999 

Roman Road Car Boot 
Every Saturday morning 

Boots £5 entry - arrive 7.30am 
Buyers £1 entry - 8.45am 

NO DOGS ALLOWED 
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Please help! We need leaders! 
 

Sadly, there is currently no Rainbows and Brownies in Credenhill because they no 
longer have leaders.  

 

They need at least 2 people to run Brownies and preferably 2 for Rainbows so they 
can run as separate units but they have been a joined group in the past. 

 

Anyone interested in taking up the role will be supported by guiders in the area. 
No experience necessary as training is available. 

 

All you need is a  creative mind, sense of adventure, enthusiasm and leadership 
qualities. If this maybe you, or someone you know, please get in touch and help 

save Credenhill Brownies and Rainbows. 
 

Please contact Donna Jones for more information 
07837 651687/01432 761056 or email donnajones4249@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

      Fully qualified  

      20 years experience  

      Ladies, gents &        

      children  

      Senior citizens 

 

 07425 135570  

 

 

 

 

Following Government and the 
Scout Association announcements 

we are now looking to start  
Beavers, Cubs and Scout meetings 

face to face in Credenhill.   

We are looking for additional  
volunteers to support our Group, 

if you are interested please  
contact Karen Whiting for  

more information.  

8thherefordcredenhill@gmail.com  

mailto:8thherefordcredenhill@gmail.com
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Optical Illusion—What do you see? 
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  M D R ELECTRICAL 
Mark D Ridge (Proprietor) 

All aspects of electrical work undertaken. 

Showers, Fuseboard  upgrades, Extra sockets, Lights, 

Security lights supplied & fitted. Power supplies to garages and outbuildings. 

Full/Part Rewires. New builds & Conversions. 

Condition reports/Landlord certificates, PAT Testing  

NICEIC Registered  

Public liability & Professional indemnity Insurance cover. 

Call Mark: 07760 433479 or 01544 327161  

Or email:  mdrelectrical330@gmail.com  

Foot Health 

Practitioner 
Treatments for: 

• Painful corns & calluses 

• Ingrown toenails 

• Verrucae 

• Diabetics 

• Nails Trimmed 

• Plus more 

Home Visits Only 
Member of the Accredited Register of 

Foothealth Professionals 

Brian Jenkinson DIP CFHP MPS Pract. 

01544 230 501 

07977 214 756 

 

Colin Cheasley 
CARPENTRY 

JOINERY 

REPAIRS 

KITCHEN FITTING 
 

Experienced & Local 
 

07967 814 875 

01432 760 087 
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 Maids Domestic Services  
We specialise in regular weekly or fortnightly cleaning, 

catering for all your domestic  cleaning needs.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are a small, reliable, high quality service, with 26 years’ experience.  
We pride ourselves in providing skilled, trustworthy staff, who receive extensive 

training and are fully insured.  
We offer weekly, fortnightly and monthly cleaning.  
Contact Janet on 01432 350033 or 07702174036 

janet.stones@btinternet.com 

 

 

 

 

ALL ASPECTS OF CARPENTRY 

KITCHENS / BATHROOMS / 
DESIGN 

RENOVATIONS / PLASTERING 

WIDE RANGE OF PROPERTY 
SERVICES 

 Friendly, Reliable service 

  Please call Tom : 01432 761603  

The Centre in Hereford for  

complementary therapies  

18 different therapies provided by 
highly trained and experienced 

staff  

The Very Best Help for Your Health  

Eastholme Avenue, Belmont HR2 
7XT 

Telephone 01432 279653 
 

www.herefordcentrefornaturalhealth.com 

Services offered 

• Dusting 

• Vacuuming 

• Bathrooms 

• Kitchens 

• Mopping 

• Ironing 

• Changing beds  
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BARN DRIED FIREWOOD 

(FREE DELIVERY) 

 

 

 

 

Standard & long lengths available 

Sold by the pick-up load 

(ALL HARDWOOD) 

Nets of logs & kindling also available 

For a friendly, reliable service 

Tel. 01981 500402 

 

HAIR BY CAROLINE  
07849 841626 OR 01597 822393 

 

CHILDRENS TRIM           FROM £ 7.50  

GENT TRIM           FROM £11.50 

LADIES TRIM           FROM £14.50 

SHAMPOO &  

SET/BLOW DRY                       FROM £15.50 

CUT & SET OR 

BLOW DRY                                FROM £27.50 

PERMS (L’OREAL/WELLA)          £44.00 

COLOURS                      FROM £42.00 

MANICURE                             £12.00 

PEDICURE                         £22.00 
 

KIND FRIENDLY SERVICE 
SAFE IN THE COMFORT OF 

YOUR OWN HOME 
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01432 354336 

Unit 2, 7 Canal Road, Hereford, HR1 2EA 
 

fishwickautoservices@yahoo.com  
 

   Fishwick Auto Services  

 

 

Air Conditioning re-gassing on 

both types of gas with 

mobile service also available! 

MOT’s from £35  

Diagnostics 

Brakes 

Services  

Clutches 

Cam Belts  

Plus much more… 

FREE COLLECTION IN THE CREDENHILL AREA 

Courtesy car available  

Vehicle Recovery available 

Courtesy car price starts at £10 + vat per day.  

Recovery from £40.  Free collection does NOT include recovery. 

Terms and conditions apply. 
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Contacts 



 36 

 


